
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Kia ora 

This Gas Industry Co Bulletin is bringing you an update on our COVID-19 vaccine 
policy. 

Also in this update: 
• A reminder about the Co-regulatory forum on Thursday 2 December.  

Ngā mihi. 

 

Gas Industry Co vaccination policy 

Gas Industry Co is committed to keeping our people healthy and safe at work. We 
have decided the best way to do that is to require all staff, contractors, and 
visitors to our offices to be fully vaccinated against COVID-19. 

From today, if you are visiting our offices, you will be asked to confirm your vaccination status and 
may be asked to show your My Vaccine Pass. 

If you are not vaccinated, please let us know ahead of time and we will do our best to make 
alternative arrangements.  

We appreciate your cooperation and will advise of any changes to this policy going forward.  

 

Reminder - Co-regulatory Forum 

This is a reminder that our annual co-regulatory forum will be held online only on 
Thursday, 2 December 2021 at 10am. 
Registration is essential and we request that you register for the event by emailing 
info@gasindustry.co.nz with 'RSVP co-reg forum’ in the subject line. 
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Registered attendees will receive a registration pack emailed to them to prepare for the forum 
and a link to the online event.  

Following your feedback at the forum, we will publish a consultation paper. It will provide an 
opportunity for stakeholders to provide written submissions. 


	Kia ora
	Gas Industry Co vaccination policy

